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Assisted Living

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Update:
The Plaza at Kaneohe — 100% Test Confirmed Negative for COVID-19

July 28, 2021

On Saturday, July 24, 2021 a notification was sent out reporting that a Team Member, who's
assignment was restricted to the Hali’a Memory Care floor, had tested positive for COVID-19. As a
result, all who may have come into close contact with this individual received a SARCOV-2
viral/antigen test, and all results were confirmed negative.

Per the recommendation of Hawaii State Department of Health, a second round of SARCOV-2
viral/antigen testing was conducted again on Tuesday, July 27, 2021 for all Hali’a Memory Care
Residents and all Plaza at Kaneohe Team Members. Today, we are happy to report that 100%
of the results from this second round of testing came back as negative.

The Plaza at Kaneohe continues to work with the Hawaii State Department of Health and follow
their guidance regarding required isolation, quarantining and testing. To ensure the safety of
our Residents and Team Members, arrangements will be made to conduct another round of
SARCOV-2 viral/antigen testing. If all results are come back as negative, Hali’a Memory Care
Residents will complete their recommended quarantine window on Saturday, August 7, 2021.

Testing will be made available to Residents whom were not identified as close contact upon
request. If interested, please contact the Administrator, Dorothy Abreu at
dabreu@plazaassistedliving.com.

At this time, all Residents on the Hali"a Memory Care floor continue to be on quarantine. All
communal activities and dining on this floor have been halted; Residents will receive meals in
their apartments. Additionally, visitations will not be allowed for Hali’a Residents until we have
received the all clear.

We thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to work toward getting The
Plaza at Kaneohe COVID-19 free. In order to achieve this goal, all Team Members are being
asked to focus on the most urgent tasks only. During this time, we ask that all non-essential (i.e.
setting up cable) requests be held off.

If you have any questions, please contact Administrator, Dorothy Abreu, at (808) 235-5055.



